
 

 

To our valued customers:              April 8, 2020 

 

We wanted to inform you of the updates at Zephyr Electric Organ Blower Company during 

this global crisis.  

 

This weekend, the Ohio Department of Health and the Ohio Governor’s Office issued an 

extension to the stay-at-home order for all non-essential businesses. The new order is in 

effect through Friday, May 1, 2020. We will be following this direction and our shop will close 

temporarily. We will continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and will follow guidance from 

public health officials and government agencies. 
 
 

Our office staff will work from home as much as possible. If you need to contact us, please 

email us or call our shop number: 1.800.416.7426. We will be checking messages periodically. 

You can find contact information on our website: zephyrblower.com.  

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and evolve as necessary and directed. We will also 

communicate those changes to our best ability.  

 

We hope that you are safe and healthy during this uncertain and unprecedented health 

crisis. Our thoughts are with all of you and we are here should you need us. We appreciate 

the opportunity to work with you and we hope to continue to do so. 

 

Best Wishes,  

Zephyr Electric Organ Blower Company 
 


